

Oratia Resident and Ratepayers Minutes

Date: April 10, 2012

Attending: Dave Smith, Natalie , Jo Hall, Neil Henderson, Jean Natalie excused at 8:30

Apologies: Paulette Tinsley, Murray Gray, Debbie Hall and Robin Kewell

Minutes are Accepted: Dave Smith and Penny Sparks

Inwards Mail: Nil

- Penny to follow up with Anthony Lewis and find out about grants available. Chase council for list. Penny
- Both halls are Heritage buildings but “cultural” heritage as per the Waitakere Council’s list. What are the implications of this. Does cultural heritage still allow access to funding under various heritage schemes. Penny
- Gary to catch up with Paulette re sprinklers and firealarms.
- Fluorescent Strips to be fitted by Dave (not multi coloured)
- Get a decent size map of the public land showing what is owned in particular along the stream for bike path. – Penny from Richard Mann
- Email Neil re lapp. Lets review lapp. We are interested in a bike path along the stream. Lapp is believed to be in front of the courts at the moment. Gary
- Re hall area submission, Gary and Penny to presentation. Have council got a date. (yes, we have presented) Penny
- Hireage for the hall disturbance is sorted. Key is back.
- Reports from the Chairmen: went to meeting about how to submit for long time plan. Gary
- Financial Report from Steve: Total cash in bank \$23, 699 Accepted First Jean Second Penny
- Settlers hall exterior to be painted by council in same colours.
- Remodelling of the toilets. Gary will get in touch with council contact (Janine) about amendment to the plan.
- AGM is normally in may. Rochelle email – Penny have a look. Date and Speaker to be decided. Signage at dairy, signage outside school and western leader and school newsletter. Nibbles and drinks. Robin Kewell. Look for Agenda for AGM Penny Date coming back with date based on speaker. Constituion says end of financial year is November. Check if it’s in may with Rochelle. Gary May 22 Tuesday tentative date.
- Steve to do audit of accounts. Would steve be able to attend next meeting and agm.
Steve
- Fees. For ratepayers. We need to discuss at the agm.
- Resolve facebook link – Jean.
- **Next Meeting: Small Hall 7:30 May 8 2012**
- **Tentative AGM May 22 Tuesday tentative date**